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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO 
PROFESSIONAL, DME, AND HOSPITAL 

PROVIDERS 
 

TPL CLAIMS MAY NOW BE BILLED 
ELECTRONICALLY 

__________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Louisiana Medicaid now accepts TPL claims billed electronically (via EDI, 
Electronic Data Interchange).   
 
Billing TPL claims via EDI will expedite processing and payment. 
   

• It is no longer necessary to bill these claims hard copy with the primary 
payer EOB attached if EDI is used. 

• Providers are responsible for entering and transmitting the accurate and 
appropriate TPL information from the primary payer’s EOB and the 6-digit 
carrier code into the 837 EDI transaction submitted to Louisiana Medicaid. 

• Please notify your billing vendor of this important new capability and 
coordinate if necessary to make all needed changes to your software to 
allow EDI transmission of TPL claims.  

 
Please contact Unisys EDI (225/216-6303) for testing or other EDI questions. 
 
 
 
Note:  In the future, other providers will be allowed to transmit TPL claims electronically.  
Please visit the Louisiana Medicaid web site, www.lamedicaid.com, and review RA 
messages for the announcement of this change. 
 


